
 

 

 

International Credit Union Day  
Annual Meeting  

Thursday, October 21, 2021 

International Credit Union (ICU) Day® 

celebrates the spirit of the global credit 

union movement. The day is recognized 

to reflect upon the credit union move-

ment's history, promote its achievements, 

recognize hard work and share member 

experiences. International Credit Union 

(ICU) Day® has been celebrated on the 

third Thursday of October since 1948.  

Special points of interest: 

• International Credit Union Day 

• FEE CHANGES 

• “Like Us” on Facebook 

• Mobile APP 

• Text line for the Credit Union 

Independence Day July 4 

Labor Day September 6 

Columbus Day October  11 

Veterans Day November 11 

Thanksgiving Day November  25 

Christmas Day December 25 

  

Office Holidays 
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3rd Quarter 2021 

October 1, 2021 

 

 

FEE CHANGES effective 10/18/2021 

DEBIT CARD REPLACEMENT  $10.00 

ATM OVERDRAFT FEES $30.00 



Audio Response:   

Did you know with Audio 
Response you can check 

your balance, transfer 
funds, see if a check has 
cleared, see if a deposit 
has been posted to your 
account...24/7?  Just call 
903-583-8131 option 1 

enter your account num-
ber, verify your SSN and 
select a PIN. If you have 
more questions please 

contact the Credit Union. 
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Audio Response 

F A NNI N F E DER AL NE WS  

Safe Deposit Boxes 

New Rates as of  January 1, 2021 

     3X10  $25 

     5X10  $50 

   10X10  $75 

Prices are per year prorated. 

 

 See Ann or Bekkie to get yours!!! 

 

Help Stop Debit Card Fraud 

‘LIKE’  US ON FACEBOOK 

 

Over the past several years instances of fraud using 
stolen debit card information has been on the in-
crease.  While we have taken steps to avoid this 
type of fraud, Fannin Federal Credit Union has not 
been exempt.  Many of you have experienced this 
first hand and while you have been inconvenienced 
with the loss of your card for several weeks, no 
member has lost any funds.   

By October 18th you should have received your new 
debit card and will be able to use it that day. Benefits 
are instant issuing of cards if lost or stolen. With text 
messages for possible fraud. A few ways to make us-
ing FFCU debit cards easier and safer.   

 

IMPORTANT NUMBER YOU NEED TO KNOW: 

Experian experian.com  888-397-3742 

Equifax equifax.com  888-766-0008 

TransUnion transunion.com 800-680-7289 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FFCU TEXT LINES: 

Loan Department at 903-583-3941  

Member Services at 903-583-8131  

 

CHECK OUT OUR PHONE APP 

24/7? APP-solutely! 

Fannin Federal Credit Union at your 
app store, download it now!! 

We have e-Statements 


